
Professional Standards Committee Minutes 
April 8, 2005 

 
Members present:  Bartanen, Breitenbach, Kirchner, Hannaford, Moore, Riegsecker, 
Ward, Weisz.  
 
The meeting was called to order at 11:00 
 
Minutes for the April 1, 2005 meeting were approved as corrected.   
 
We will finish our review of the guidelines for evaluations for the Art Department and 
Environmental Studies program April 29. 
 
The Committee discussed Breitenbach’s draft of a reply to a faculty member’s query 
concerning procedural matters in establishing departmental guidelines for faculty 
reviews. 
 
The Committee continued its discussion of Chapter III, sections 6 and 7 of the Code, 
reading through a second draft of suggested language and changes for Senate and Faculty 
consideration. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 11:55 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
John Riegsecker 
 
 


